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The Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade References Committee met on 30 September 
2010 and considered references not disposed of at the end of the 42nd Parliament and resolved 
to recommend to the Senate that the following inquiries of the 42nd Parliament be re-adopted: 
 
• Australia’s administration and management of the Torres Strait with a reporting date 

of  25 November 2010; and  

• Equity and diversity health checks in the Royal Australian Navy, with a reporting 
date of 12 May 2011. 

Further, the committee resolved to recommend to the Senate that, in respect of these matters 
to be referred to the committee, it have the power to consider and use the records of the 
Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade References Committee appointed in the previous 
Parliament. 
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